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Conkers – Tuesday 21st May 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
Next term the pupils in Eagles Class are learning about Climate across the World and reducing our carbon 
footprint in their Geography lessons. As part of this topic, we have arranged for then to visit Conkers near 
Ashby-de-la-Zouch. During the visit the children will take part in a ‘Cans, Compost & Paper’ workshop, 
where they will be able to make their own recycled paper. There is also the opportunity to visit the 4D 
cinema, explore woodlands and investigate water cycles.   
 
The total cost for this visit is £742.50 and we are asking for all Parents/Guardians to make a contribution of 
£18.00 per child. Payments are to be made through parentpay.com. If you need assistance with parentpay 
then please call the school office. Please can contributions be paid by Friday 17th May. The bus will leave at 
9.00am prompt so children will need to be in school by 8.45am and they will return to school around 
4.30pm. Please ensure that children wear suitable footwear, bring a coat and wear school uniform. If the 
weather is very sunny, please can they apply suncream before school. 
 
If you wish your child to have a school packed lunch – please book one online at: 
www.kingswoodcatering.co.uk 
 
We hope the children have a fabulous day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss E Church 
Class Teacher 
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